
 

 

 

 

 

     Jessop Stockwell Federation 
Lead Headteacher: Ms A.Parker 

 

Tuesday 22nd September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

Annual Executive and Governors Meeting 

 

Thank you all for your support during our return to school this year. 

On Wednesday, 30th September at 7pm we will be hosting our first annual ‘Federation and the year 
ahead’ virtual presentation meeting, with the Governing board. To ensure we address the items of 
interest to our communities I  would like to invite you to submit any questions prior to the presentation. 
 

These can then be considered as part of the presentation. 
 

Please forward your questions by 12pm on Friday, 25th September to pa@jsfederation.org.uk 
 

This meeting is for new parents and anyone who wishes to join us. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Ms A. Parker 

Lead Headteacher 
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